
 

June 5, 2013 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Empire Pipeline LLC, Metairie, Louisiana, has acquired the 
most upstream portion of the Breton Sound Pipeline from 
Chevron Pipe Line Company (CPL). The pipeline is 
approximately 10.69 miles in length and located in Louisiana 
state waters. 

For Further Information: info@empirepipelinellc.com


